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 Dear Parents/Carers, 

With just a few weeks left as we head towards the end of this academic year we have a lot going on as 

usual. Our focus has again remained on ensuring the delivery of high quality, varied and engaging curric-

ulum experiences for our children, to enhance and enrich their learning.  

We are extremely pleased that so many children participate in the range of activities we offer—the 

‘Coding Club’ for example has been a popular addition and we are now offering this once more to chil-

dren in upper KS2. 

The House Teams this year have undertaken a lot of fundraising for charities and we are so proud of how 

the captains and vice-captains have taken on their responsibilities. The events have been supported so 

well by yourselves and we really appreciate this. 

The children will continue to be taking part in lots of activities/events so we will keep you informed of 

what is happening—please see below and also check our website. 

Attendance and punctuality are aspects that we continually strive to improve and cannot stress enough 

how important they are. Please ensure your child’s attendance is not affected by unnecessary time off 

school in these last few weeks and arrival at school is prompt, so that they do not miss out on crucial 

learning time. 

Thank you for your continued support as always. 

Mrs N. Matharu 

 

What’s happening this half term? 

Science Explorer Dome on Tuesday 4 June and 

Wednesday 5 June 

Giles Trigg the Author to work with children in 

Rec ,Y1 and Y2 on Friday 7 June 

Tempest Photography will be in for our End of 

Year class photos on Monday 17 June  

 Thank you to everyone that completed the 30 day 
attendance challenge. A great effort and encourage-
ment has engaged children every day. Certificates 
have been awarded to all children that have improved 
their attendance!  
We have made a great start to improving attendance 
and punctuality across the federation which we will 
continue through to the end of year. All the children 
have been enthusiastic when stickers are given out to 
individuals and class rewards weekly.  
Please continue encouraging your children to attend 
school regularly, on time. 

At the end of the summer term all the children’s names with a 
golden ticket will be placed into a prize draw to win one of the 

prizes  
If your child’s attendance has improved and is above 90% they 

will receive one golden ticket 
If your child’s attendance has improved and is above 95% they 

will receive two golden tickets 

End of Year Reports 

These will be available for you on Monday 
15th July 

If you require a follow up conversation with 
your child’s class teacher then staff will be 
available on Tuesday 16th July until 4.15pm 
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End of Term: Friday 19 July, 1.30pm 

Start of the new term: Wednesday 4 September 

2024 

Training Days: Monday 2 & Tuesday 3 September 

We have arranged the following visits  please see 
below: 

 Y4 Trip to Legoland & Sealife Centre Tuesday 25 

June 

Y6 Trip to Conkers Wednesday 26 June 

Y3 Trip to Kenilworth Castle Thursday 27 June 

Y2 Trip to The National Space Centre on Thursday 

4 July 

Reception Trip to Ash End Farm Friday 5 July 

Y5 Trip to Frank Chapman on Monday 15 July 

Y6 Residential Wednesday 17 to Friday 19         

July 

Non-Uniform Day - Aqua Charity Day 

Thursday 20th June 

Please bring in £1 donation  

More details to follow 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 

Year 6 parents are invited to Leavers’ assembly which 
will be held in the school hall on Monday 15th July at 

1.30 pm, please arrive promptly. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Sun Protection 

Please note the importance of keeping your chil-

dren safe when they’re out and about in the sun.  

Apply sun cream and please provide your child with a water bottle 

and sun hat within school time.   

Please note, do not send your child in with sun cream. 

Induction days for Year 6 pupils 

Please see the dates for your child's nominated Secondary 

School induction days.  Please contact the school office in 

the morning of the induction to confirm your child’s attend-

ance at the school. 

St Thomas More Catholic 

School 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Stuart Bathurst Catholic High 

School 
Wednesday 3rd and 

Thursday 4th July 

Grace Academy Wednesday 3rd and  

Thursday 4th July 
Wood Green Academy Wednesday 3rd July & 

Thursday 4th July 

Pool Hayes Academy Please see website 

West Walsall E-Act Academy Please see website 

Willenhall E-Act Academy Tuesday 2nd—

Thursday 4th July 

Wodensborough Ormiston 

Academy 

 

Wednesday 3rd & 

Thursday  4th July 

Joseph Leckie Academy Wednesday 3rd & 

Thursday 4th July 

Sports Day 

All children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of    

competitive activities with their phases.  

Monday 8 July  

Early Years—9.15am– 10.15am 

Y1 & Y2—10.15am—11.15am 

Tuesday 9 July 

Y3 & Y4 9am—10.30am 

Y5 & Y6 10.45am—12.15pm 

General Elections

Due to the Elections, on Thursday 4th July 2024 

Little Rainbows and Nursery will be closed  

After-School Clubs 

Enrichment starts on Tuesday 4 June please complete 
the consent slip and return to your child’s class teacher. 

We are delighted to announce following the succession 
of last terms ‘Jam Coding’ sessions we will be continu-
ing to run the after-school club for the duration of this 
half term. 

For all those Years 4, 5 and 6 children who have signed 
up for this online and paid, remember the first session 
begins next week on Wednesday 12th June at 3.15pm 
to 4.15pm. 
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